
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HR 207 2024 Regular Session Echols

Directs the La. Dept. of Health (LDH) to study the number of licensing boards of health
professions and make recommendations on methods to reduce the number of licensing
boards of health professions in this state.

Requires LDH to submit a written report of its findings and recommendations to the House
Committee on Health and Welfare on or before Feb. 1, 2025.


